From: David Jillson

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: January 20, 2020

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0901-EX-CN-2019

Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

As requested, the pending application under File No. 0901-EX-CN-2019 has been amended to reflect the
results of FAA&rsquo;s coordination, including the replacement frequency suggested by FAA, as well as
avoiding the various carve-outs specified by FAA.

It is requested that the Commission proceed with final processing and grant of the application.

If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



